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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 7:42 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1711 St. Clair Ave Tree Removal

Good Morning Mai, 
 
Here is the email I received from Mr. Sugarman – Sorry I didn’t relay this to you. 
 
Karl 
 

From: Stephen Sugarman <sugarman.stephen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 11:15 AM 
To: Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul) <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1711 St. Clair Ave Tree Removal 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Karl  
 
Ok just checking  
I’ll bow out of the hearing  
 
Thanks best  
Stephen  
 
On Wed, Jan 13, 2021 at 9:42 AM Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul) <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Good Morning Stephen, 

  

How long ago was the elm removed? If it was a while ago, costs for tree removal have increased since then. Also, the 
willow was considered dangerous. It had extensive decay at the base and was close to your neighbor’s house as well as 
communication lines underneath which required special equipment and planning. 

  

Hope this helps, 

Karl 

  

From: Stephen Sugarman <sugarman.stephen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:35 PM 
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To: Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul) <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 1711 St. Clair Ave Tree Removal 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

KARL   

  

YES I WAS LOOKING AT WHAT IT COST TO REMOVE THE MASSIVE DUTCH ELM WHICH 1800 VS THE TREE YOIU TOOK 
DOWN  

NOT SURE WHY IT COST SO MUCH MORE FOR A MUCH SMALLER TREE? 

  

 
 

Stephen  Sugarman 

Gallery13   
651-592-5503 
sugarman.stephen@gmail.com 

www.gallery13.com 

  

  

On Tue, Jan 12, 2021 at 10:55 AM Mueller, Karl (CI-StPaul) <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Good Morning Stephen, 

  

I was the forester that came out and marked the willow in your backyard. I heard you’ll be appealing and was 
wondering if I can help? 

  

Thanks, 

Karl 
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Karl Mueller 
Urban Forester 
City of Saint Paul 

Department of Parks and Rec. - Forestry 
1100 Hamline Avenue North 
Saint Paul, MN 55108 

P: 651-632-2429 

karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

--  
 
Best Regards ,  
 
Stephen Sugarman  
Gallery13  
651-592-5503 
Sugarman.stephen@gmail.com 
www.gallery13.com 
Www.artsy.net/gallery13 
 
Subscribe  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gallery hours : Tues.-Sat.:Noon -6:00pm  


